Gougar Gourier

MVUSD August 24-27, 2020

Important Dates

Student/Parent Handbook
Please click the headline and
read the handbook with your

child

Monday, August 24th
5th Band Registration
An email will go to 5th grade
families on Monday, August
24th

Monday August 24th
5th Grade supplies and
curriculum pick up from 1:00 —
2:00 pm Upper Loop by the
Office

Back To School Information
Teachers are
scheduling meetings with
individual families and have
sent PowerPoints and Videos
with Grade Level Information.
We will post Videos
and PowerPoints on our
website by September 4th as
well.

Upcoming events

Scholastic Virtual Book Fair
Monday, August 315t through
Sunday, September 13th

September 2 — 4, 2020
2019 — 2020 yearbook pick up
See attached flyer for details
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Over the next few weeks our students will start taking the English
Language Arts and math IReady Diagnostic. The diagnostic is an

assessment that is extremely important to obtain an accurate
measurement of pre-requisite skills.

Ready Diagnostic Assessment

Students will be taking the diagnostic in small groups with their
teacher while on Zoom or Teams. Students are NOT to take the
diagnostic on their own, and family members are not to help
them so we get the most accurate data. Students just need to do
the best they can.

Please watch this video for an overview of the |I-Ready
Diagnostic.

Teachers will communicate more details.

Meet Monica Tyler

For those that did not know, Mrs. Kruger, our counselor is on
maternity leave. Monica Tyler comes to us form Vista Murrieta
High School and will be our counselor until Mrs. Kruger returns.
Mrs. Tyler once taught preschool at Curran so we are really
welcoming her back.

Here is a short video so you can get to know her.

Choir Is Coming

Starts Thursday, September 11th

Yes! Choir is available for our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students! If
you were in choir last year we hope to see you join back up. If you
have never joined a choir this is your chance to try something
new. It takes a growth mindset to try something new. See the
attached flyer in the email and visit Mr. Tikasingh's district
webpage for more information.

Click here for the for the Choir Enrollment Form.



https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/cms/lib/CA01000508/Centricity/Domain/545/Student%20Parent%20Handbook%202020-21.pdf
https://i-readycentral.com/videos/i-ready-family-video-english/
https://murrietausd-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/mtyler_murrieta_k12_ca_us/EeTJgSma53RKmL2EJx9DlicBvWyWJWfTWN-hue3A21SVvA?email=glumsden%40murrieta.k12.ca.us&e=7mLlGu
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/31217
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=47bwIPBFG0aN8rSLBRCnvRadioiQmdJCsJWoX0q7U7dURDJKRFpLTkw3V1FMSVpDTzNOOFVDWE9UUy4u

' !,'!lém Weekly Meal Plans Available

Murrieta Valley USD Nutrition Services will
be offering weekly meal service during
virtual sessions for all enrolled/registered
students.

Below is a quick summary:
*  Weekly Meal packs will contain 5 breakfasts
and 5 lunches*

e Thursday will be the regular pick up day and
families can pick up from a single school site

e Meals will be packaged for preparation at
home (some meals will have to be heated).

* Visit www.Murrietaschoolnutrition.com for
Meal Pack Menus and Meal Program
Applications

SUPPLY PICK UP — ALL GRADES

If you have not yet picked up your child's supply
bag for this school year, it's not too late. Come to
the office anytime from 9am — 3pm, Tuesday —
Thursday, and we will get your bag for you.

Also, if you did not pick up your bag from last
school year, you are welcome to do so any time
from 9am — 3pm or call our office to make
arrangements.

2019-2020 Yearbook Pick Up

Yearbooks are here! Thank you PTA for sticking
with it and completing last year’s yearbook. It is a
year we will never forget. See the flyer below for
information on pick up dates and time.

Yo

Dear Families,

Thank you for your patience and
understanding as we work through the
technological highs and lows of virtual
learning.

| am very proud of our teachers who are
working especially hard on lessons and
our staff who is learning new ways to
support and assist students in the
current learning environment.

Our supply and curriculum pick up went
well. Thank you for your patience in line.
| know it was hot, but we want to make
sure all students get what is needed to
be successful. If you did not pick up your
supply bag, please stop by the office
between 9:00 and 3:00 or call our office
to make arrangements. Students really
need the curriculum to support their
learning.

Enjoy your weekend,
Mr. Lumsden

Cougars
are Going
to Go Far!


http://www.murrietaschoolnutrition.com/

Hello Cougar Parents,

If you have a student/s who attended E. Hale Curran during 2019/2020 school year,
PTA would like fo gift them a free yearbook. We will be hosting a drive thru pick-
up event September 2™ - September 4% Please amrive to the first car loop at E. Hale
Curran dunng the scheduled time designated by your students’ last name to pick up
a free yearbook. (See schedule below) PTA will provide one free yearbook for each E.
Hale Curran student. We apologize it took so long to get these yearbooks created
but hope you will enjoy looking back on all of the good memories we had at last
yvear. We love and miss all of our Cougars!

YEARBOOK PICK-UP SCHEDULE

Wednesday, September 2™

Last Names A-D: 5:30pm-7:00pm
Last Names E-H: 7:00pm-8:30pm

Thursday, September 3™

Last Names |-L: 5:30pm-7:00pm
Last Names M-P: 7:00pm-8:30pm

Friday, September 4"

Last Names Q-T: 5:30pm-7:00pm
Last Names U-Z: 7:00pm-8:30pm

Please email EHCPTA@gmail.com with any questions you may have.



mailto:EIHCPTA@grnail.com
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Murrieta Public Library presents

Back-to-School
Library Challenge

Learn about the online services and resources available to
students and families & enter to win fun prizes!

Kindergarten - 6th Grade
August 10 through September 12
pr
Sign up at: murrietaca.beanstack.org )Il'l{{{(i"lirl‘.\
or download the app
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